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          27th March, 2009 
O R D E R
The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Surendra Kumar Jain r/o. D-13/79, Sector-8, Rohini, Delhi, forwarded by Directorate of Health Services, alleging medical negligence on the part of doctors of Jaipur Golden Hospital, in the treatment administered to the complainant at Jaipur Golden Hospital, Rohini, Delhi.
The Delhi Medical Council perused the complaint, reply of Dr. Ashish Chandra, Medical Superintendent, Jaipur Golden Hospital, copy of medical records of Jaipur Golden Hospital and other documents as supplied by Directorate of Health Services.

Briefly stated the facts of the case are that the complainant Shri Surendra Kumar Jain was admitted in Jaipur Golden Hospital on 1.7.2008 with complaints of increase frequency of micturation.  He was diagnosed as a case of diabetes mellitus with Urinary Tract Infection (UTI).  He was thoroughly investigated and put on conservative line of treatment.  During admission, the patient was noted to have fever (100.2o F), the TLC count was 21300/cumm.  There was improvement in the condition of the complainant and he was discharged on 4.7.2008 on request. 

In view of the above, it is the decision of the Delhi Medical Council that the complainant was properly diagnosed and treated in accordance with accepted professional practices in such cases.  It is also held that hospitalization was in the best interest of the complainant.  

Prima facie, no case of medical negligence or unethical conduct is made out against the doctors of Jaipur Golden Hospital and the complaint stands dismissed.



By the Order & in the name of 









Delhi Medical Council









(Dr. Girish Tyagi)


   Secretary
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( 2 )

Copy to :-
1) Shri Surendra Kumar Jain r/o. D-13/79, Sector-8, Rohini

2) Medical Superintendent, Jaipur Golden Hospital, 2, Institutional Area, Sector-III, 


Rohini, Delhi – 110085

3) Medical Superintendent Nursing Homes-I, Directorate of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan, F-17, Karkardooma, Delhi- 110032 – with reference to letter No. F.23/(59)/MSNH-I/DHS/HQ/08-09/63031 dated 23.12.2008- for information.







        (Dr. Girish Tyagi)







        Secretary
